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It UNITED STATES

g s j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONU * :I* WASHINGTON, D.C. 30666 0001

g'..... November 8, 1997

MEMORANDUM TO: Hugh L. Thompson, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director for
Regulatory Programs

Richard L Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

Carl J. Paperiello, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Karen D. Cyr, General Counsel

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation r
of Operational Data

1 '

FROM: Paul H. Lohaus. Deputy Director _) ) -)y g
Office of State Programs g (pu- i dW'

|

SUBJECT: INTEGRATED MATERIALS PERFORMANCE EVALUATION
, PROGRAM (IMPEP) REVIEW OF NEVADA RADIATION'

CONTROL PROGRAM

This memorandum transmits to the Management Review Board (MRB) a proposed final report
(Attachment 1) documenting the IMPEP review of the Nevada Radiation Control Program.
The review of the Nevada program was conducted by an interoffice team during the period
August 25-29,1997. The team issued a draft report to Nevada on September 30,1997, for
factual comment. Nevada sent factual comments by letter dated October 27,1997 from
Yvonne Sylva, Administrator, Nevada State Health Division, Department of Human Resources
(Attachment to proposed finsi report).

The review team found Nevada's performance with respect to each of the performance
indicators to be satisfactory. Accordingly, the team recommends that the MRB find the Nevada
program to be adequate to protect public health and safety and compatible with NRC's
program.
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The MRB meeting to consider the Nevada report is scheduled for November 18,1997, from
1:30 p.m - 3:30 p.m. In One White Flint North, Room 4-B-6. In accordance with
Management Directive 5.6, the meeting is open to the public. The agenda for that meet'qg is
attached (Atta".,hment ?).

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact me at 301-415-2326 or
Richard L. Blanton at 301-415-2322.

Attachments:
As stated

,

cc: Stan Marshall, NV
Steve Colf.ns, IL
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The MRB meeting to consider the Nevada report is scheduled for November 18,1997, from
1:30 p.m - 3:30 p.m. In One White Flint North, Room 4-B-6. In accordance with
Management Directive 5.6, the meeting is open to the public. The agenda for that meeting is
attached (Attachment 2).

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact me at 301-415-2326 or
Richard L. Blanton at 301-415-2322.
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Attachments:
As stated

cc' Stan Marshall, NV
Steve Collins, IL
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